
 I hope that you and your families are healthy and safe.
The village of Fayetteville is continuing to follow all the
safety protocols from the state, county and CDC. I'm
happy to announce that we are slowly coming back to
normal. Plans are in the works to bring back as much
of the normal activities in the village as possible while
keeping all involved as safe as possible. I want to thank
our dedicated employees and volunteers for their
amazing work during the past year . This pandemic has
taught us how important our village is. The services we
provide aren't essential, they are vital to our daily lives.
We take this mission very serious.  We will continue to
make sure we provide the best services while
maintaining our history, charm and quality of life for all
residents to enjoy. 

This newsletter highlights the annual budget so
taxpayers may understand where the tax dollars are
spent as well as where the village receives its funding
from. As you review these numbers please feel free to
call me or email me at any time to go over these
figures. 

[next page]

 
HOURS OF OPERATION

MON.– FRI.
8 AM—4 PM

425 E. GENESEE STREET
FAYETTEVILLE, NY 13066

 
VILLAGE CLERK ...637-9864

CODES…………….EXT.130
DPW……….....637-6065
FIREHOUSE……637-6101

 
 

** FOR MOST UPDATE-TO-DATE
INFORMATION AND CURRENT

EVENTS, PLEASE
CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE:

 
WWW.FAYETTEVILLENY.GOV

 
 

VILLAGE OF FAYETTEVILLE

Mayor's Message
Mayor Mark Olson
molson@fayettevilleny.gov
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Fayetteville Senior Center Renovation project will be completed early April, look for grand
opening and opening house details on the website 
Limestone re-stripping will start in early spring, look for this exciting project when you’re in
Limestone plaza 
Limestone & Bishops Brook Rehab project will start in May and finish before summer’s end 
American Rescue Plan allocation will be decided with help and input from all stakeholders,
county, town, federal governments 
 Annual budget hold tax rate at current level, working with departments on the plan as this
newsletter is written 
Paving this summer will finish Brookside streets that we didn't finish last year ( pending
state funding) 
Parks upgrades at Coulter, Washington and Dog Park at Duguid Reservoir 
Planning phases for all special events in village- Memorial Day Parade, Fayetteville Festival,
Christmas Tree Lighting Ceremony 

I also would like to update you on some projects that are happening in the village over the next
few months. Please check out our website for more information on all that is happening in the
village.
 

 
Lastly, I want to thank all the village residents for their well wishes when my family came down
with COVID. I cannot thank you all enough for the cards, emails, food and well wishes for my
family and me. I really can’t express how much it meant to our family. I have always been
honored to serve as your mayor but this outpouring of support made me even prouder to be a
part of this amazing community we call home.

Yours truly, Mayor Mark

WE NEED YOUR INPUT!
PLEASE ANSWER A COUPLE SURVEY QUESTIONS

SURVEY LINKSURVEY LINKSURVEY LINK    
on our website & facebook!on our website & facebook!on our website & facebook!
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love trees? 

we could use your help!

Tree Commission

seeking members!

Contact the 

village office

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/9DFW6PH
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Shared Services are

contracts for

services performed

by the village for

other governmental

agencies



•  P L E A S E  V I S I T  •

WWW.FAYETTEVILLENY.GOV

T O  F I N D  M O R E  I N F O R M A T I O N

SUCH AS
LINK TO BOARD MEETINGS, VILLAGE CALENDAR,

DPW PICKUP SCHEDULE,  BUILDING CODES
 

contact 
DPW

315.637.6065

*Need blue bins?
*Sewer trouble?

*trash questions?
Call our DPW!
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P H O T O  B Y  M A R T I N  R .  S M I T H

Spring Drama Program
 in April or May

CHECK FOR DETAILS ON
www.fayettevillerecreation.org

ANNUAL BIKE & BLADE SALE
MAY 1ST @ 10 AM
FAYETTEVILLE FIRE HOUSE
Drop off any bikes you wish to find a
new home that morning between 8-
10am and Rec will sell on your
behalf!

WHAT WOULD YOU LIKE TO SEE IN THE
NEWSLETTER? 

OR FIND ON OUR WEBSITE?

What's the best way to get youWhat's the best way to get youWhat's the best way to get you
information? Complete theinformation? Complete theinformation? Complete the

SURVEY SURVEY SURVEY on website or facebook!on website or facebook!on website or facebook!

Route runs from corner Highbridge Street,

east on Genesee Street, then down S Manlius

Street to Beard Park for a brief ceremony.

memorial day
parade

monday, may 31 @
9AM

Honoring All Who Serve

Tentative Date

email us your thoughts at villagefayetteville@gmail.com
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[And please check back for Summer Rec Program! ]
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Fingers crossed we can

hold this event!



Our Flower Pots need
your support !

D O N A T E  T O  T H E  B E A U T I F I C A T I O N  C O M M I T T E E

CURRENT VILLAGE RESIDENT at

Village of Fayetteville
425 East Genesee Street
Fayetteville NY 13066

www.fayettevilleny.gov

FOLLOW US ON

Village Newsletter


